
JOIN THE CITY OF AUGUSTA DISPARITY STUDY 
PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Augusta has partnered with
Griffin and Strong, P.C. (GSPC) to
complete a Disparity Study to
determine whether all qualified firms
have the maximum opportunity to
compete for and participate in City of
Augusta procurement of prime
contracts and subcontracts.

Griffin and Strong, P.C. will conduct two
different Virtual Public Hearings on
April 21st and April 22, 2021.

We encourage your participation and
look forward to your feedback on how
the City of Augusta Business can
promote diverse representation in
public contracting.

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING

WEDNESDAY
April 21, 2021

5:00 PM – 6:30PM EST

As a part of the public record, all comments 
will be recorded and may be used as 
anecdotal evidence for the first 2021 
Disparity Study

PUBLIC HEARING TIMES & DATE

augustastudy@gspclaw.com 678.364.2962 ext. 111

THURSDAY
April 22, 2021

12 PM – 1:30 PM EST

RSVP HERE 
http://bit.ly/3eJg0V3

RSVP HERE
http://bit.ly/2OAmcnC

Augustadisparitystudy.com


